
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Elmer, Linda; Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: Proposed six story developement complex at the old Hamberger Mary"s Location
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 5:37:03 PM

Chris
   Please enter this into the record.
Thanks 
Tony

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Connie Schmidt <conniemschmidt@gmail.com>
Date: July 24, 2017 at 1:40:26 PM CDT
To: "Zielinski, Tony" <tzieli@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: Proposed six story developement complex at the
old Hamberger Mary's Location

Hello Tony,
I wanted to thank you for your phone call today. After our conversation I
can understand your thinking and vote to move forward to build an
Apartment Complex on the Corner of KK and Beacher streets on the
former site of Hamburger Mary's.
I am in agreement with your line of thinking. I will support your vote.
Thank you so much for your phone call and your time and efforts!
Sincerely,
Connie Schmidt

On Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 12:30 PM, Zielinski, Tony
<tzieli@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Hi,  This is an acknowledgement of receipt of your e-mail. Thanks, Tony

 

 

 

From: Connie Schmidt [mailto:conniemschmidt@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 12:05 PM
To: Zielinski, Tony
Subject: Proposed six story developement complex at the old Hamberger Mary's
Location

 

Hello Tony,
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I am emailing again regarding the proposed apartment/condo complex
on the site of the old Hamburger May's location.

I am against this development. Our parking and streets are
overcrowded. Our crime rate is increasing everyday.

We do not have any increase in Police Protection and the flavor of our
beautiful community is being drained away by and ever more imposing
condo and apartment building projects in our community.

No, no, no! Please, no more apartments or condos should be built. One
or two family home ownership is what made this wonder neighborly
community so beloved and safe.

That's my vote. I have also called and left a message with your
secretary.

Thank you,

Connie

Connie M. Schmidt

conniemschmidt@gmail.com

www.linkedin.com/in/conniemschmidt

414-881-9126
  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public
records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law,
senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that
e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state
records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail
disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer

-- 
Thank you,
Connie
Connie M. Schmidt
conniemschmidt@gmail.com
www.linkedin.com/in/conniemschmidt
414-881-9126
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